
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
8th January 2020 
 
 

Re:  Art study visit to Newcastle on Monday, 3rd February 2020 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I am organising an art study visit as part of the GCSE Art course which will provide 
vital critical study and primary source material.   
 
The cost of the visit includes transport and gallery entrance fees, a sketchbook for 
exam preparation and a large AO board for the final examination piece. The total 
cost will be £20 which is to be paid via Parent Pay. 
   
We will depart from school at 8.50am on Monday, 3rd February 2020, returning to 
school for 5.30pm. We are visiting a boat yard at Redcar and Newcastle city centre, 
including the Baltic and the Sage. 
 
 Your son /daughter will need to make their own way home from school, or be 
collected by you, since school buses will have departed; if this will cause a problem, 
please contact me at school by email at hensonf@ripongrammar.co.uk 
 
Students will require a packed lunch and drinks, warm waterproof clothing, strong 
walking shoes, a camera and drawing materials (sketchbook). 
 
May I thank you for your continued support of your son/daughter in Art and Design.  
If you have any concerns regarding payment, please contact the school in 
confidence. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs F Henson 
Head of Art 
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